Student Dining Committee
10/18/12

There were compliments on the new napkin holders at Winslow, students like them.
A request was made for the return of mini chocolate chips for the waffles, which we had last year.  Chef Tim has confirmed that he is getting those back in, there just hadn’t been room for them due to some other new items.
An earlier request for strawberry cream cheese was re-made.  Right now there just isn’t room for it, without removing something else from that area, and the existing items all move well.
There was a request for regular cheese sauce at the pasta bar.  There’s really no room for it there, but as an FYI, the cheese sauce we are providing elsewhere on the line, in response to requests for it, is not always nacho cheese sauce.  It gets rotated with regular cheese sauce, so on some days it is available, just not at the pasta bar(BTW, the cheese sauce is not proving to be as popular as we thought it would be, based on demand).
There were questions about the change in hours at Hart café.   Paula (Director) explained again that there wasn’t enough business in the hours before 3pm to justify being open, or to adequately cover the cost of being open.  In spite of the number of students who have expressed concern, the numbers were clear that there just wasn’t the actual support with respect to students coming in and patronizing the café.
There was another request for early hours at Regents.  As a follow-up since this meeting, Dining has decided that beginning on Nov. 5th, this location will be adding morning hours, from 7:30am-9:15am, Mon.-Thursday.  This is on a trial basis, to see if the demand is really there.  In addition, Mon. – Thursday it will be opening 1 hour earlier, at 7pm, also on a trial basis.

